
The Department of Political Science organized a field visit to the 

Indian Parliament on 19 January 2023. The very insightful visit was 

organized for the third-year undergraduate students. Students 

assembled in the college premises and a total of forty-nine students 

with five staff members went together to the Parliament using the 

college bus. After reaching the parliament the informative visit began 

with the guide showing the Lok Sabha house also known as the lower 

house of the parliament to the students and teachers. The guide 

informed us about the functioning of the house and explained about 

the details of the Lok Sabha and how it is different from the Rajya 

Sabha or the upper house of the parliament. Then, this continued 

with a doubt session where he took up questions from the students. 

Guide next took the students and staff members to the Central Hall 

where he informed the students about its significance. He explained 

the need of the Hall to the students and then took up their queries 

and doubts. The visit then continued to the Rajya Sabha where 

students were made aware about the functioning of the house and 

other information regarding the house. The visit then continued with 

showing a glimpse of the new parliament to the students from some 

distance. The visit later came to an end with giving a glimpse of the 

various offices within the parliament from outside. 


